
On behalf of the Growing Readers and Developing Leaders project we 
would like for you and your family to join us as we celebrate the work of 

the Growing Readers and Developing Leaders project.

This virtual celebration will take place over two virtual gatherings. We 
will have guest speakers, special appearances by some of the GRIC 

authors who wrote the GRIC community books, and many more to help 
say “Thank you” to everyone who participated. We will also share 

upcoming announcements where Growing Readers and Developing 
Leaders is headed!

Growing Readers and Developing Leaders Gift bags and books will be 
giving to all participants!

If you would like to join us please RSVP or have questions contact: 
Anthony Gray, Anthony.Gray@gric.nsn.us 

Charlotte Forte’ Charlotte.Forte.EDU@gric.nsn.us

Tribal Education Department: (520) 562-3662 or (520) 562-6901 X 2252


